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19th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Dinner and Party Dinner – Pupils in Key Stage 2  
 
This year Christmas dinner will be served on Wednesday 13th December. There will also be a 

vegetarian choice as an alternative to Christmas dinner. 

Wednesday 20th December the Christmas parties will be held for each class. Party dinner on this day 

will be a traditional party buffet style lunch which includes sandwiches, pizza, chips, carrot and cucumber 

sticks and party cakes.  

If your child would like any of the above school dinners please complete the online form or the slip below 

and send £3.25 per meal. Pupils entitled to a free school meal will receive a lunch as normal.  If you DO 

NOT reply or advise us we will assume your child will be bringing their own packed lunch. 

https://forms.office.com/e/kwT08JE2Pu 

Please advise school no later than Wednesday 25th October 2023 

Kind Regards 
 
 
Sandra Froggatt  
School Business Officer  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KS2 Christmas and Party Dinner Orders – 13th & 20th December 2023 

Please make your choice for each event by ticking the appropriate box below. Each meal will cost £3.25  
 
Name of child _____________________________________ Class _______________________ 
 
Wednesday 13th Dec     please tick   Christmas Dinner    Vegetarian      Bringing Packed lunch 
 
Wednesday 20th Dec    please tick    Party Buffet             Bringing packed lunch   
     
 
Signed _______________________ Parent/Carer  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/kwT08JE2Pu

